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This will be a short newsletter this month; just a few items to cover.  First 

off, member Bruce Hoffman has taken over as our new webmaster.  Take a 

look at www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  We have a whole new look on the 

website, along with our renewal application, tournament results and past 

newsletters.  More information will be added as it becomes available.  

Thanks, Bruce, it looks great. 

 

Also, in early November, we held our annual scramble event and end-of-year 

awards lunch.  We had great weather, evenly matched teams and tons of fun.  

See the results below.  Special note:  two teams tied for 2nd and 3rd and four 

teams tied for 4th and 5th.  Definitely close competition! 

 

Our Most Improved male and female players for 2021 were announced at the 

scramble lunch, too.  Gene Coughlin improved his index from 22.9 to 16.5, a 

reduction of 6.4 strokes.  Tracey Spitler improved her index from 14.3 to 

8.4, a reduction of 5.9 strokes.  We all want to play better golf; these two 

players really got the job done.  Congratulations, Gene and Tracey. 

 

From Mike Morrow, Club President: 

I hope everyone had a good Thanksgiving and hope your Holiday season is full 

of happiness and joy. I’m looking forward to the 2022 TRGC golf year. If you 

have not renewed your membership to the Club, now is the time to submit 

it.  I’m looking forward to seeing everyone on the links with Two Rivers again 

next year. 
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TOURNAMENT RESULTS 

Mather Scramble 

1st place Jim Svobodny, Brett Svobodny, Toby Bartz and Sandy Davis

 net 58 

 

2nd place Mike Morrow, Dwain Yearwood, Jay Watson and Alan Staton

 net 59 

 

3rd place Kevin Beaver, Rich Stratton, Daren Morgan and Kerry Alsop

 net 59 

 

4th place John Buck, Dustin Buck, Mark Ferguson and group average 

player  net 61 

 

5th place Bruce Hoffman, Diane Hoffman, Gary Phillips and Ken Leufgen

 net 61 

 

COMING EVENTS 

Our 2022 tournament schedule is almost finalized.  We’ll get it on the 

website and in the newsletter as quickly as possible.  I think the schedule 

has a great mix of courses, both local and outlying areas, some less 

expensive and others more costly.  One thing that we have seen in all areas 

of life these days:  inflation is truly a fact of life!  Golf is no exception—

pretty much all golf courses have raised their green fees/cart fees 

noticeably, so don’t be too shocked when you see the finalized schedule.   

 

Our schedule includes our Monterey trip, a summer trip to Dayton Valley and 

the annual Reno trip.   

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Thank you, Bruce Hoffman for taking on the important job of club 

webmaster.  We’ll look forward to updated information at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.   
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RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

OK, this is the time of year to get your TRGC renewal in to Secretary Judy 

Davenport.  Renee has sent out the renewal application, plus it’s on the club 

website.  The earlier the better for renewals, especially since there is a late 

fee for renewals after December 31.  The Board of Directors has spent a lot 

of time on the 2022 schedule—to me, it looks really good and worthy of your 

support.  As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be 

sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups 

to play in our events.   

 

SUNSHINE 

I think the club members are doing pretty well health wise.  Tim Peart 

continues to recover at home from a major heart attack.  Let’s all have a 

healthy 2022 with lots of Two Rivers golf. 

 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

